It was proposed by Mr. W. Harrrivex, seconded by Mr. J,
‘W. N. BenrrEY, and resolved—

‘ That the retiring Auditors be re-elected,”

It was proposed by Lieut.-Col. Everyn, seconded by Dr.
DrariE, and resolved—

* That a cordial vote of thanks be given to the Chairman and his col-

leagues for their attention to the business of the Company during
the past year.”

The Meeting then separated. -
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